
Minutes of an Information Meeting with Council and Representatives of Local 444
on January 22, 2007 at 4 p.m.

PRESENT Mayor Wayne Hurst

Deputy Mayor Robert Bailey
Councillor Rick Fryer
Councillor Robert Pillon

Councillor Paul Renaud
Councillor John Sutton

Councillor Rosa White

ALSO PRESENT Frank Pizzuto, CAO

David Mailloux, Clerk

Paul Beneteau, Treasurer

Carol Bendo, Deputy Treasurer/HR Specialist
Lou Zarlenga, PWM

Ron Dzombak, Mgr. of Recreation Services

Gary Parent, CAW Local 444 Financial Secretary
Ken Lewenza, CAW Local 444 President

Discussion on the signage for Larry Bauer Park took place.

Local 444 had previously donated $ 100,000.00 toward the park with the idea of naming
of the facility or a portion of the facility after Larry Bauer. The CAO reported that we

are aiming for a May , 07 kickoff for the soccer complex.

Local 444 felt that in addition to the signage a personal monument would be appropriate
and that Local 444 would finance this.

Local 444 felt that the Town would pay for a permanent sign with the wording " Larry
Bauer Memorial Soccer Complex".

Local 444 agreed that other areas of the Park could be given out as " naming rights" to

organizations that may be interested.

After further discussion, it was decided that Lou Zarlenga, Ron Dzombak and the Local
444 would meet to finalize details of the signage.

Moved by 1. Sutton, seconded by R. Fryer that there being no further business, the
meeting adjourn.

Motion Carried
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